
 

Popcorn Day for the 2019-2020 School Year 

 

St. Francis School will be selling bags of popcorn every other Tuesday during the school year 

starting Tuesday, September 10, 2019. Bags of popcorn can be ordered for the year at a discounted 

($1.25 a bag) yearly rate of $23.75 for 1 bag per child or $47.50 for 2 bags a child.  

 

You may also purchase the day of at $2.00 a bag. We will need parent volunteers to make this treat 

possible for our children. If you are available, please see the sign up in the weekly newsletter. 

Popcorn will be available on 9/10, 9/24, 10/8, 10/22, 11/5, 11/19, 12/3, 12/17, 1/7, 1/21, 2/4, 

2/18, 3/3, 3/17, 3/31, 4/14, 5/5, 5/19, 6/2 (19 times a year) 

Please fill out the form below and return it to the school office by September 10 to take advantage 

of this savings ☺ 

 

Student Name: _______________________________ 1 BAG ____________ 2 Bags ___________ 

Student Name: _______________________________ 1 BAG ____________ 2 Bags ___________ 

Student Name: _______________________________ 1 BAG ____________ 2 Bags ___________ 

Student Name: _______________________________ 1 BAG ____________ 2 Bags ___________ 

 

 


